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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 
16th April 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
 

We have some very exciting news! Next week we are launching our very own Bowerham Bistro. 
 
To make our lunch times an even more culinary experience we are making a few changes to how 
we run the lunches.   
 
Our school dining room is being redesigned to give it that restaurant feel rather than a school 
canteen. 
 
Our tables will now be numbered and the children will be allocated a table where they will sit with 
a friend of their choice, which the children have been deciding today, for half a term.  The table 
will have a monitor who will be responsible for ensuring everyone has the cutlery they need and a 
drink of their choice.  It will enable our children who have packed lunches to sit with those who 
have school dinners.  This will also reduce the hustle and bustle that can sometimes happen 
especially at the moment with bubbles being in operation. 
 
Lunch times at Bowerham have always been a family affair and we are hoping these changes will 
make it even more so for all our children. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Jo Banks 
Headteacher 
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